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February 12, 2013
Ms, Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:  EB-2012-0146/ EB-2012-0380     London Hydro 2013 Cost of Service Rate Application
Missing Appendix for Filing with Response to Intervenor Questions 
On February 4th, 2013, London Hydro Inc. (“London Hydro”) filed its Responses to Intervenor Questions associated with its Cost of Service (EB-2012-0146) rate application (“Application”) to both the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) and Board approved Intervenors. 
However, London Hydro was notified today by Board staff that one of the appendixes used to respond to the intervenor questions was not received in the February 4th, 2013 submission.

London Hydro would respectfully request that the enclosed LondonHydro_IRR_Appendix E-4_SEC #27_20130212, be included in London Hydro’s Response to Intervenor Questions submission? This Appendix is in direct reply to SEC question number 27. 
We apologize for any inconveniences that this omission might have caused.

Yours truly,

Mike Chase, CMA, MBA
Director of Finance and Regulatory
London Hydro Inc.
